
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE (CROSSBROOK STREET, CHESHUNT)  
(PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2024 

 

Broxbourne Borough Council is proposing to amend existing parking places in parts of 
Cheshunt 
 

The proposals comprise of extending the existing 30-minute parking places on Crossbrook 
Street, Cheshunt to 1 hour to bring these bays in line with the other free parking bays in the 
Borough.  

The proposals would help relieve or prevent congestion of traffic, improve the amenities in the 
area and benefit the businesses located in the area. 
 

Therefore, having also considered the duty imposed under Section 122 Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984, it appears to the Highway Authority that it is necessary and expedient to 
make an Order in the interests of the provision of suitable and adequate parking facilities on 
the highway. 
 

The proposal has been agreed by Members of Broxbourne Borough Council and has been 
subject to consultation with Hertfordshire County Council. The local Police, Ambulance, Fire & 
Rescue Services and local residents/ businesses are also being consulted. 

 


